
 
 

Amphenol Themometrics Inc 
967 Windfall Road 

St Mary’s PA 15857 
USA 

 
 
August 1, 2021 
 
Subject: Telaire T7001 Product Discontinuance 
 
 
Dear Customer: 
 
This letter serves as formal notification of our decision to cease production of the Telaire T7001 
Handheld IAQ Monitor. 
 
The T7001 has been a valued product line for many years and this ‘End of Life’ decision has been 
made as part of our on-going product lifecycle management process.  
 
Please note we will continue to accept T7001 orders until we have exhausted our limited remaining 
inventory.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Jeff Hawkins 
Senior Product Manager, G&M 
jeff.hawkins@amphenol-sensors.com 
 
 

 
 


